
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date:  February 24, 2025 
To:   Council Chair Nate Nehring 
From:  County Executive Dave Somers 
Re:  Reappointment of Dr. Gloria Ngezaho to the Human Rights Commission 
 

 
I am pleased to recommend the reappointment of Dr. Gloria Ngezaho to the Snohomish County Human 
Rights Commission (SCHRC) to serve as Member At Large representing the County Executive.  
   
The Snohomish County Human Rights Commission serves as an advisory body to the County Executive, 
County Council, and other County officers and agencies in matters concerning human rights. The 
commission consists of nine members who are nominated by the County Executive and appointed by 
the County Council. 
 
Gloria is engaged in the community, volunteering and serving in leadership roles with multiple 
organizations. Gloria continues to be an advocate for human rights and serves in various positions that 
advocate for human dignity for all. 
 
Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I urge the Council’s confirmation of Dr. Gloria Ngezaho’s reappointment to 
the SCHRC. 
 
 
 

Snohomish County 
Executive 

 
3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 407 

Everett, WA 98201-4046 
(425) 388-3050 
www.snoco.org 

 
Dave Somers 

County Executive 

 

 

http://www.snoco.org/

